As the Holiday season approaches, there’s always so much activity
and personal business to attend to that it is easy to forget to thank
our valued customers, like YOU!

So, before we forget, THANK YOU, and may this Holiday Season bring
to you and your family all the Joy and Happiness that you deserve.

WISHING YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS, HAPPY HANUKKAH, and
A HAPPY NEW YEAR...

THE STAFF AT READY TO ROLL

e-mail: rtrtains@aol.com

www.readytorolltrains.com

831 NW 143 Street
Miami, Florida 33168
(305) 688-8868 Fax (305) 948-0339

>
N
X
N
3

e TP

5 &
2,

N S
3

N

N
e .
N 3




